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Madam President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Kuwait and thanks for the presentation of its national report.
We positively note the progress made since the previous UPR cycle, including considerable efforts taken to improve the labour legislation and to prevent human trafficking.

Continued cooperation with the HRC special procedures is commendable too. 

Ukraine also welcomes steps aimed at ensuring the rights of persons with disabilities, in particular, those aimed at their inclusion in political and social life.
With this we would like to recommend the following:

· ensure implementation of the CEDAW provisions;
· consider ratification of the OP to CAT and the OP to the ICPPED;

· strengthen independence of the national HRI; 
· enact legislation to prevent and combat domestic and gender-based violence; 
· continue cooperation programs with ILO.
Thank you.
